
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
STRATHBOGIE RANGES CONSERVATION MANAGEMENT NETWORK INC. 

ABN32052201844 
 

 
Notice is herby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Strathbogie Ranges 
Conservation Management Network Inc. (ABN 32052201844) will be held on 
Saturday 30 November 2024 at the Euroa Arboretum, Euroa commencing at 
10.30am.  
 
The business of the meeting will be the following: 
 

1. To confirm the minutes of the 2023 Annual General Meeting, 
2. To receive and approve the financial report for the year to 30 June 2024, 
3. To elect officers of the Association and the ordinary members of the 

committee. 
       
A Presidents report will be presented on the organisation’s activities and Janet 
Hagen presenting the Granite-to-Goulburn Landscape Plan project. 
 
Any member that intends to bring any business before the meeting may do so by 
notifying the Secretary in writing seven days prior to the meeting. 
 
Members are encouraged to consider joining the Committee and a nomination 
form for this purpose is attached and/or available from the Secretary. 
 
Refreshments will be available from 10am in the shelter area at the Euroa 
Arboretum, Euroa Main Road, 76 Hume Fwy, Euroa VIC. 
It is expected the meeting will conclude by 12.00pm 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Heather Bradbury  
Secretary 
h.bradbury@bigpond.com  
 


